Dear GT Parent,

Safeway is providing FREE money to Growing Tree when you shop at any
of their stores! All you need to do is sign up for the Safeway eScript
Program.

Fill out your information below and return this form to the front desk. Each
time you shop at Safeway and present your Safeway card, Growing Tree
will receive a contribution from Safeway.

Thank you for your support!

Here’'s How:

Step 1: Safeway Club Card #

If you don’t know your Club Card #, call Safeway at 877-723-3929.

Name:

Phone:

Email:

Zip Code:

Step 2: Return this form to the GT front desk & shop using your
Safeway Club Card!



®Scrip

The original and largest

“electronic scrip”
fundraising program

What is eScrip?

eScrip has created a system that
rewards customer loyalty by
contributing a percentage of
purchases made by participating
families to school or youth based
groups.

Parents, teachers, friends and

families are encouraged to register
their grocery club cards, and existing
credit/debit cards as supporters. A
percentage of all purchases made

at eScrip merchants will be given back
to the designated school or group.

How Does eScrip Work?

Participating merchants contribute each
time your families make a purchase
using their registered cards. There are
no receipts to collect, no vouchers or
certificates to buy, no hassles for you
and every purchase counts.

To enroll your school,
visit www.escrip.com
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See What Can Be Achieved
Annual Activity Highlights

Novato High School........ $24,998
Roy O Anderson PTA....... $24,942
St. Francis High School...$24,838

St. Thomas the Apostle...$23,360

eScrip Advantages

» Ease of use - simply present your
grocery club card and/or debit/credit
card at time of purchase

e Participation in a broad and growing
base of national and local merchant
partners

* Online access for families to sign up

e Monthly funds distribution and
reports

o Contributions based on everyday
purchases




